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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 1O278

August 22, 1991

Ms. Cara Lee
Scenic Hudson
9 Vassar Street
Poughkeepsle, NY, 12601

Dear Cara:

Enclosed are the promised flyers for the Public Availability and Phone-in Session on
September 5, 1991. I'm sure that you'll make certain that they find their way into the
down river community and here's hoping that they generate some interest in the
Hudson River PCB Reassessment.

I'm glad that we had a chance to speak about the Community Interaction Program and
the lack of down river participation, (a common concern we both share). I look
forward to meeting with you in the next few weeks to work on broadening the
spectrum of participation within the down river environmental community. Thanks for
your help and offer of assistance, and please give me a call if you need more
information. You can reach me at (212) 264-7214 or (212) 264-7054. Thanks again.

Sincerel]

in Rychlenski, Comrnmrrity-Relations Coordinator
Office of External Programs
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